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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Rialto Halogen Floor Lamp 
11 October 2007                                                              ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem There is a problem with the switch and wiring and a risk of 
electrical shock or fire. 

Details Rialto Halogen Floor Lamp, twin pole switch. 

Sold through Briscoes, Bunnings, and The Warehouse between 7 
March 2007 and 19 September 2007. 

What to do Disconnect the lamp immediately. 

Call Ibex International on 0800 636 567 to establish whether your 
lamp is affected. 

If it is affected return it to the place of purchase for a full refund. 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued. 
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